
Waimea Trails and Greenways
MEETING NOTES

June 14, 2010

PRESENT:   Clem Lam,  Peggi Kamisato, Avi Okin, Leningrad Elarionoff

1. NEPA - alternative routes - we got lots of negative and positive 
feedback from Kimura's request for comments on alternatives. Only 
one alternative was shown going through Ohia Ku and Pako 
subdivision. Kimura should also consider going on the south side of 
the Keanuiomano stream between South Kohala View Estates and the 
Transfer station as well as along the Lalamilo Farm lots where the 80 
foot easement is located.

2. Parker Ranch has offerred to put the fence between the Lalamilo 
Research Station and Kahawai Street on their side of the stream. 
Clem's understanding is that Brandi Beaudet also suggested the 
temporary trail be placed on the south bank of the stream in this area 
- this is Parker Ranch land and should be verified. Brandi said they 
can install the fence but would like us to purchase materials. Clem 
has asked Laura Dierenfield if we could redirect the money from the 
Richard Smart Grant for this purpose. Also we got left over money 
from the anonymous donor for fence materials for a work day.

3. Bobby Command said that the County is checking with their Corp 
Counsel to see if this is something the County can do. It should be 
available by August 28.  He should have an answer this week. 

4. Based on this we would like to plan our next work day sometime in 
September. 

5. Bobby Command was requested to come to our next meeting on 
Monday June 21 to fill us in on the Parker Ranch offer and the 
County's response.

by Clem Lam
cc. Bobby command, Bob Fitzgerald, David Imata, Glenn Kimura
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